John and Katharine Blevins 1525 Overlook Dr. Saint Leonard, MD 20685 410-541-9467 johnsblevins@gmail.com ktleigh79@gmail.com

October 23, 2019

Sheriff Mike Evans 30 Church St. Prince Frederick, MD 20678

Dear Sheriff Evans:

We hope you have received and had the time to read our email to the CCPS BoE on which we just copied you, inquiring about intimidation in your name to which we were recently subject by Superintendent Daniel D. Curry and requesting a law enforcement presence at the CCPS Board of Education meeting tomorrow night. While we understand this is late notice, and resources are precious and often hard to come by, if they are available, we hope you might be able to assign one or more deputies to cover the meeting. We do not at all imply that anyone in the audience might be prone to irresponsible or reckless behavior or action; rather, malicious and dangerous Superintendent Daniel D. Curry and the majority of the Board have run CCPS into the ground. Despite how many caring and skilled educators there are in the system, they have not had control of how things are run, and people have been being hurt for years because of Daniel D. Curry's malice and caprice, as well as by his predecessor Jack Smith. The majority (although not all) of the Board have been selfish and complicit, and we believe crimes have been committed which we hope you will be able to commit full resources to investigating. We believe these abuses include, but are not limited to, mental, emotional, physical and sexual abuse of educators and students in CCPS. People in attendance will be there to speak to what they and others they know have endured. Although we currently are suing CCPS for violations of the Public Information Act we still have not received any records, but would be happy to share what we do already know. We have had a website set up since April of 2018 - www.calvertedudocs.com and will call your office tomorrow morning to inquire if at this late date it might be possible to assign personnel to the meeting. Although we understand if other matters and assignments could be more pressing, we appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely.

John Blevins

Katharine Blevins

Cc: Mr. Cary Hansel, Hansel Law

Dr. Susan Johnson, Director of Secondary School Improvement

Ms. Kim Roof, Director of Student Services Ms. Karen Maxey, Assistant to the Board Ms. Inez Claggett, BoE member

Ms. Pamela Cousins, BoE member

Mr. Bill Phalen (BoE Vice President)

Ms. Tracy McGuire (recent BoE President)

Ms. Dawn Balinski (current BoE President)

Mr. Anthony Navarro, Executive Director of Administration

Ms. Diane Workman, Assistant Superintendent of Instruction

Soon-to-be former DANGEROUS and MALICIOUS Superintendent Daniel D. Curry